
August 31, 2004 

 

To the Honorable 

Common Council of the 

City of Milwaukee 

City Hall, Room 205 

 

Re: Common Council File No. 040176: A substitute ordinance relating to required 

 security features for currency exchanges, payday loan agencies and title 

loan agencies 

 

Dear Council Members: 

 

As written, the above-referenced ordinance is not legal and enforceable.  We request that 

the file be referred back to the Public Safety Committee.  The Committee will receive our 

complete opinion prior to its September 9, 2004 meeting. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

PATRICK B. McDONNELL 

Deputy City Attorney 
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